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From: Rich Hill
To: Evan Maxim
Cc: Bill Summers (bill@summersdevelopment.com); Ann Marie Soto; Katie Kendall; "Ron Healey"


(ron@healeyalliance.com)
Subject: FW: Colored Site Plan
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 9:05:08 AM


Evan --
 
Here is a copy of a  reduced-size colored site plan as requested by the Hearing Examiner.
 
I understand you will forward promptly to the Hearing Examiner.
 
Thank you,
 
Rich Hill
 
G. Richard Hill
Attorney at Law
McCullough Hill Leary, PS
            701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 6600
            Seattle, Washington 98104
            Tel: 206.812.3388
            Fax: 206.812.3389
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email message may be protected by the attorney/client privilege, work product doctrine or
other confidentiality protection.  If you believe that it has been sent to you in error, do not read it.  Please reply to the sender that you
have received the message in error, then delete it.  Thank you.
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